

Patricia A. MERRILL (1964) 1945 – 2022

Pat was born in Comox on April 11th, 1945. She was a much loved woman who leaves behind many family members and over 55 foster children that she raised and loved. Predeceased by both her parents Gerald Merrill and Hilda Merrill (Boothroyd), her brothers Dick and Jim. Survived by her brother Don. Pat had many careers in her life a few of which were nursing, a ceramic store and of course fostering for over 30 years. A celebration of Pat's life will be held on

Saturday April 9th at Strawberry Vale Hall, 11 High St., at 1pm. There will be a penny auction so please bring items you want to donate and money to bid. This is true Pat style!! Followed by Chinese food. All proceeds donated to help youth in need. Please come and bring your stories and memories of Pat to share and rejoice in the life she lived.

Published by The Times Colonist from Apr. 2 to Apr. 4, 2022.